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Our ref: WX/2006/000258/OR-
06/IS1-L01 
Your ref: CIL 
 
Date:  12 March 2018 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Galpin 
 
COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY (CIL) AND THE REGULATION 123 LIST 
CONSULTATIONS MARCH 2018  
 
Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the above mentioned 
consultations.  
 
We support the councils ongoing commitment to flood risk management infrastructure 
across Weymouth and Portland Borough Council and West Dorset District Council 
through the apportionment of CIL monies. As well as the inclusion of nutrient 
management matters within the West Dorset list. 
 
We acknowledge that the documents will be updated to reflect any changing plans and 
evidence as part of your Local Plan review.  
 
We would highlight that when your Authority look to update the Local Plan that you will 
need to update your Strategic Flood Risk Assessments and Flood Risk Management 
Strategy. These updates may then identify the need for specific plans and projects to be 
delivered for flood risk management purposes that need to be included in this list.   
 
Please contact us if you have any queries 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
MICHAEL HOLM 
Planning Advisor - Sustainable Places 
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